LEGAL NOTICE/ NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED 2025-2026 BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE

TOWNSHIP OF BERWYN PUBLIC HEALTH DISTRICT
COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS

The Berwyn Township Public Health District (“BPHD’) announces that the
proposed 2025-2026 Budget and Appropriation Ordinance is posted and
available for inspection on its website at https://berwyntownship.org.

You may also request a copy of the proposed Budget and Appropriation
Ordinance by contacting the BPHD Secretary at 708-749-6451 or (prior to
5/14/2025) Mpaul@ci.berwyn.il.us or Lgarcia@ci.berwyn.il.us (5/14/2025
and after). If requesting a copy of the proposed budget by U.S. mail, please
send your request to:
Attn: Berwyn City Clerk - BPHD
6700 W. 26™ St.
Berwyn, IL 60402

NOTICE is further given that the Berwyn Township Public Health District
will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2025-2026 Budget and
Appropriation Ordinance at 3:45 p.m. on Monday, June 9, 2025 in the First
Floor Conference Room of the Berwyn Health District Building located at
6600 W. 26™ Street, Berwyn, lllinois 60402.

The Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will be on the BPHD Regular
Meeting Agenda for June 9, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. at the same location at which
time the BPHD Board of Directors will take final action on the ordinance.

Dated: April 21, 2025
Margaret Paul, BPHD Secretary
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